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January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9 are approaching the time in the academic year when they begin to make decisions about the subjects 
that they wish to pursue in Key Stage 4. To support you and your child in this process, information will be 
shared with you and your child about how the process will operate and what choices are available to them. 
We would like to invite you to a parent’s information evening in school to introduce this process to you on 
Thursday 26th January 2023 from 5.30-6pm. If you are unable to attend this presentation, a copy will be 
available on the website from Friday 27th January 2023 for you to watch with a selection of curriculum 
presentations for all the options subjects. This will be in the “students” and “parents” section of the website 
under “Y9 Options information”. Your child will have a presentation during tutorial time in the coming weeks 
about this and subjects are talking to them about their GCSE choices during lessons. For non- KS3 subjects, 
they will have information shared with them during the coming week’s tutorial lessons.  
 
You will shortly be sent your child’s options pathway information booklet with further information about how 
to select your child’s Key Stage 4 options and the deadline for returning this information to school. Options 
choices will be confirmed after the Easter break.  
 
Hopefully you will find the presentation useful and it will help you to support your child’s subject choices for 
KS4. If you have any further questions about the options process, then you can email the school directly 
about options on the following email account:  
 
str-options@str.bwcet.com 
 

We will be in touch again shortly with further information. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact school on the above email address. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr D Mitchell       Mrs K Dunn 

L12 Examinations & Timetabling    Assistant Headteacher 

 

 
 
 
 

St Robert of Newminster 
Catholic School and 

 Sixth Form College 

Biddick Lane, Washington, Tyne & Wear, NE38 8AF 
Tel:  (0191) 716 1700          Email: school@str.bwcet.com 

 

Executive Head Teacher:  Mr D Juric  

Head of School:  Mrs J Bowen 

Chair of Governors: Miss A Nichols 
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Yours sincerely/faithfully 
 
 
 
[Name of Staff] 
[Title] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


